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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 24, 1992 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
councilmembers c. Mark Kingseed 

Sally Beals 
J. v. stone 
James Singer 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
city Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judy Gilleland 

Mr. Kenning advised that the pre-construction meeting for 
the Whipp Road improvement project has been scheduled for March 
20, 1992. 

Discussion followed relative to a proposal submitted by Mr. 
Victor Green concerning the development of the Centerville Golf 
Course Community. Council concurred that Mr. Green be invited to 
discuss this proposal with City Council during a Work Session 
Meeting. Springboro City Manager William Covell will also be 
invited to a Work Session to discuss the development of the 
Heatherwood Golf Course project by the city of Springboro. Mr. 
Beasley stated his opposition to the proposal submitted by Mr. 
Green. 

Mayor Heintz outlined for Council items included in 
correspondence received from the Centerville Arts Commission. 
The Commission proposed a name change to "Centerville Area Arts 
Commission". The majority of Council concurred that the name 
remain as first established. In response to other items 
contained in the correspondence, Mr. Kenning identified what is 
being done for performances in the Amphitheater at the Leonard E. 
Stubbs Memorial Park. Mr. Kenning will further research types of 
surfaces available for the parking area in lieu of asphalt. 

Mr. Compton suggested that the Centerville City Council and 
the Washington Township Trustees meet to jointly discuss the 
future for Seniors, Inc. and formation of a Recreation District. 
Perhaps this Meeting could be scheduled for March JO, 1992 • 


